NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS
BOARD MEETING
January 20, 2018

The meeting was called to order by Norm Kamm at 9:06 a.m. at Financial Plus
Credit Union on Saturday, January 20, 2018. In attendance were the following:
Norm Kamm, Shelly Rodriguez, Valerie Madison, Kevin Marken and Marge Ramsey.

The speakers for Monday's meeting will be Tom Hockensmith and Angle Fogle. Our
new City Inspector, Casey Doran, is planning to stop by also.

Kevin is getting a speaker for February's meeting.

Finally, it was decided with a motion by Kevin Marken, second by Valerie Madison
that we split the money that we have left+ between McKee, Capitol View, and Stowe.

Decision was made to ask for the same amount for the same things as we did last
year in the grant application for 2018.

There was discussion that maybe next year instead of doing gifts for a nursing
home that maybe we should buy seeds and plant some flowers to give to some of
the Senior Centers. This will be discussed further.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:06 a.m.

Sincerely,

Marge Ramsey, Secretary



